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NOTICE OF APPLICATION TO MODIFY DEVELOPMENT CONSENT

WONAWINTA SILVER PROJECT
Environmental Planning & Assessment Act 1979 Section 96 (2)

An application to modify Development Consent 2010/LD-00074 granted for the development
and operation of an open cut silver and lead mine on the “Manuka” property has been lodged
with Cobar Shire Council by Cobar Consolidated Resources Limited.

The modification being sought is detailed below.
To obtain approval for:

1. the sourcing of water for the mine project from a ground water source on the “Wirlong”
property,

2. a water pipeline between the mine site and the “Wirlong” property,

3. the realignment of the Mine Access Road,

4. a variation to condition 27 to change the completion date for upgrading works to the
Bedooba (SR 13B) and Manuka (SR 14) Roads.

5. The winning of gravel from the identified mining area for road construction.

Land to be developed: Lot 1 DP1164142; WLL 6238, “Manuka”
Lot 863 DP761939; WLL 2810, “The Bluff”
Lot 864 DP 761940; WLL 2811, “Buckambool”
Lot 5074 DP 45018; WLL 12903, “Belford”
Lot 4225 DP766852; WLL 9260, “Lachlan Downs”
Lot 3633 DP766015; WLL 6239, “Wirlong”
Part of Bedooba Road (SR13B) — Road Reserve
Part of Lerida Road (SR 13A) — Road Reserve

Written submissions concerning the proposed modification may be made to Council up until
4pm, 16 November 2011. During the submission period, any person may inspect the application
and any accompanying information at the Council Administration Office and make extracts from
or copies of them.

The application is also available on Council’s website. www.cobar.nsw.gov.au

If the application to modify is approved, there is no right of appeal to the Court by an objector.



